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jffaniltg of iHrïiirinp, SriBtil llmuprfittg. 
Span’» ©ffipp,

Sonlrpal,....

loe quite impossible to carry on the instruction in these subjects.

The second letter is simply a memorandum showing the great 

difficulties with which the head of the Department of Pathology
and Bacteriology will he faced next session owing to the large

number of students.

The Executive Committee feels that the situation is a very
serious one send they have asked me to forward these letters to 

you so that you may be fully informed of the situation.

'

Yours very truly,

Û
VU9.

Assistant Dean.■
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